
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 3/15/2017 8:41:51 PM
Subject: RE:

Will do! What about Darryl?
 
Lily
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 6:51 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: Re:
 
​Please also loop Catherine in on this. She's doing the policy work. She'll need to attend. Thanks
 
DV
 

From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 11:28 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Catherine McNicoll
 
Subject: 
 
Hi,
I received the attached letter from Rep. Gilliard re: H 3118, as it relates to staffing concerns in nursing homes, inviting 
the Lt. Governor or someone from our office to meet with the Charleston Delegation to discuss further. Please advise.

mailto:Lily%20Cogdill%20%3CLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov%3E
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov



